
Last Call for Initiative 82
Today is Election day and the last chance for DC residents voice their position on Initiative 82. 

The initiative would slowly phase out the “tip credit” by 2027 and incrementally require employers to pay 
more towards meeting minimum wage obligations.

Employment Law Principal Scott Mirsky sits down with FOX5 DC to talk about the DC voter Initiative 82 
that if passed will affect the minimum wage for tipped workers. 

To view the discussion, please watch the video below. 
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